
Kingston Ash Recovery Project
Where We Were to Where We Are

Work continues at the Kingston Ash

Recovery Project. The photos highlight our

progress made to date. TVA remains

committed to restoring the area to as good

as or better than before the December 2008

event.
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Above, a Perimeter Wall Stabilization is

being constructed around the Dredge Cell

that is engineered to withstand a 7.6

earthquake on the Richter Scale from the

New Madrid Fault. The wall is designed

to keep an event like the one in 2008 from

occuring again.

The photo on the right shows the

Lakeshore Drive area, which has been set

aside by TVA for Green Space and

Recreational Areas once the cleanup is

complete.

If you have questions or
comments for our
Community Relations
staff, please contact us
at (865) 717-1635, or
email us at
kingstoncomm@tva.gov.
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